## THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ENNISKILLEN

EIGHTH MEETING

MINUTES

MARCH 19 2015

A meeting of the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Enniskillen was held on Thursday March 19 2015 at 9:00 am at the Enniskillen Council Chambers.

Present: Kevin Marriott, Mary Lynne McCallum, Wally Van Dun, Judy Krall and Kathy O'Hara Wilson

Mayor Marriott chaired the meeting.

Will Nywening reviewed the proposed changes to the Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw maps.

Mr. Nywening reviewed a series of planning policies to be incorporated within the Official Plan. A detailed review was made of changes proposed in the wording associated with farm and nonfarm business taking place in the municipality. Mr. Nywening was requested to incorporate policy that would permit the creation of a farm lot size of 50 acres.

Mr. Nywening discussed the notice requirements for the approval of the Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw.

An open house was planned for April 21 2015 between 2-6 pm. A public meeting was to take place on May 5 2015 at 7:00 pm.

Seconded by Councillor Van Dun That the meeting be adjourned. Carried.	
Mayor	
Clerk	

Moved by Councillor O'Hara Wilson